
 
 
 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF  

THE CITY OF SAMMAMISH PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
Proposed update of the Parks, Recreation, and Open Space (PRO) Plan  

Notice Date: January 19, 2018 
Public Hearing Date: February 6, 2018 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council will hold a public hearing regarding a proposed 
update to the PRO Plan.   
 
SUMMARY of AMENDMENTS: The City Council is considering an update to the City of 
Sammamish PRO Plan. The updated PRO Plan will outline a framework for the improvement 
and expansion of City recreation facilities, amenities and parks to address the specific needs of 
the community. The framework will help identify funding needs and program objectives while 
setting a long-range vision for the City and providing clear action items and strategies for 
implementation. 
 
HEARING SCHEDULE: Public testimony will be taken by the City Council on February 6, 2018 
at a public hearing. The public hearing will be part of a regular public meeting, which will start at 
6:30 PM at the City of Sammamish City Hall, located at 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish. 
Following the City Council’s review and deliberations, the Council will consider adoption of the 
2018 Parks, Recreation and Open Space (PRO) Plan update. 
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY:  A copy of the proposed update is available and may be obtained 
by contacting the City of Sammamish (contact name and address listed below).   
 
CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:   
Angie Feser, Sammamish City Hall, 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA. Phone: (425) 
295-0580; e-mail to afeser@sammamish.us. 
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